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April 26, 2009
Paul & Sue Liles
Secretary, Starlighters Dance Club

1682 Kensington Road
Rossmoor, CA  90720
(562) 842-6509
pliles@socal.rr.com
http://www.lilesnet.com/starlighters/index.htm
Kent and Judy Dickinson

900 S. Calle Venado

Anaheim, CA 92708

Dear Kent and Judy:
Ivan and Barbara Bishop requested that we provide you with an invitation to the Starlighters Spring Formal dance at the Anaheim Sheraton on May 16th, 2009, so that you can attend as their guests.
We are very pleased to extend this invitation to you.  Please note that the cost of the dance is $125.00 per couple, and that your check should be mailed to Leon Brander in the enclosed envelope to arrive no later than May 9th.  Other information about the dance and directions to the Anaheim Sheraton are included on the invitation.

The Starlighters Dance Club is a great group of people who enjoy music, dancing and the pleasant company of the other members at every social occasion.  We hope that you will find this true as well, and have a great time at the dance.

If you have any questions regarding the club or the dance, please feel free to ask Ivan and Barbara or give us a call at the above phone number.  We look forward to meeting you at the dance.
Sincerely,

Paul & Sue Liles
Secretary, Starlighters’ Dance Club
